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BOARD SUMMARY

Board Meeting of December 6, 2010

Appointments

* Tony Marchione was appointed
to the position of Principal at
Robertson  School effective
January 6, 2011.

* Jeannette Tourangeau was
appointed to the position of
Supervising Vice-Principal at
Lord Roberts School effective
January 6, 2011.

* Evelyn Siddall was appointed to
the position of Teaching Vice-
Principal at Andrew Mynarski
V.C. School effective January 6,
2011.

* Suzanne Mole was appointed to
the position of Teaching Vice-
Principal at Wellington School
effective January 6, 2011.

* Jamie Hutchison was appointed
to the position of Teaching Vice-
Principal at Lord Nelson School
effective January 6, 2011.

* John Howden was appointed to
the position of Teaching Vice-
Principal at Ecole River Heights
School effective January 6, 2011.

New Business

* By-Law No. 1178, a by-law of
The Winnipeg School Division
for the purpose of permitting
religious instruction at
Greenway School, was read a

third time in short. In
accordance with Section 84(8) of
The Public Schools Act,
Religious Exercises will be
conducted for students attending
Greenway School for the balance
of the 2010-11 school year for the
children of those parents or
guardians who signed the
petitions.

* A Special Comittee will be
established to develop a
respectful workplace policy and
to update existing policies to
prevent all forms of harassment,
including intimidation, bullying
and humiliation to be consistent
with the amendment to the
Workplace Safety and Health
Act and other applicable
Legislative Acts.

Superintendent’s
Report No. 12-2010

* A feature-length film Of Mice
and Men, shot and performed by
students at Argyle Alternative
High School was nominated for
Best Picture at the 35th Annual
American Indian Film Festival
held in San Francisco on Nov. 12,
2010.

John Cook and Stanley Wood
(Argyle alumni) won the Best
Actor Category and the Best
Supporting Actor Category.

A letter of commendation will
be sent to Mr. Cook and Mr.

Wood on behalf of the Board of
Trustees in accordance with
Policy AGAB—Recognition for
Special Accomplishment.
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